
#31723011 - Marcella Shelton 6-30-2022
From noreplycrc <noreplycrc@hotelbeds.com>
To reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com>
Date 24/07/2022 10:44



Dear travel partner,

Please note that we have replied to your ticket opened on our website in the Reservations Help Desk. Please kindly
check your ticket to see your reply or add any extra information via comments.


Dear Andy,



Greetings from Hotelbeds.



Thank you for your patience.



We received the hotel answer and unfortunately they told us that they are sorry but due to the type of
reservation they cannot cancel it without costs.



If there is something else we can help you with, don't hesitate to contact us.



Kind regards,

Max Criollo




Kind regards,


Client Relationship Centre





Reference Number:   235-7273845
________________________________________________
Ticket Number:   31723011
____________________________________________________________________


Subject: Marcella Shelton 6-30-2022
____________________________________________________________________












Hotelbeds strictly respects, enforces and monitors the confidentiality of information it receives from, and shares to, its different stakeholders. The content of this
email is regarded as confidential and intended only for the recipient specified in the message. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying and
distribution of the message, or any part thereof, is prohibited and may be unlawful. In this case please reply with the subject "wrong delivery" and delete the
message.


